Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Katie McBryde <Katie_McBryde@eogresources.com>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 12:21 PM

To: Barry Riley

Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Blackbuck - Patriot SWD Amended Location

Barry & Dylan:
The revised location is acceptable to EOG. Therefore, we formally remove our protest.
If you have any questions, please let me know!

Thanks,
Katie

Katie McBryde
EOG Resources, Inc.
Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836

From: Barry Riley <barry.riley@blackbuckresources.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 2:57 PM

To: Katie McBryde <Katie_McBryde@eogresources.com>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Blackbuck - Patriot SWD Amended Location

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

sender and know the content is safe.

Katie,

Sorry for the delay here, but we have had some issues coordinating the surface hole location move with the NMOCD.

Attached is a packet we sent for revision of the location.

If you are good with it | would appreciate a timely response to the OCD on your protest. If you wanted to cover your
bases you could withdraw your protest based on the new location of 300’ FSL and 142’ FWL.

Dylan Rose-Coss with the OCD specifically, is working the permit, and requested a response from EOG to move

forward. His email is DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us.

Happy to have a call to discuss.

Thanks
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THIS COMMUNICATION IS ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT. IT CONTAINS CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION AND TRADE SECRETS OF BLACKBUCK
RESOURCES LLC ORITS AFFILIATED CORPORATIONS. IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, READING, DISCLOSING, COPYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR USING THE
CONTENTS OF THIS TRANSMISSION IS PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS IN ERROR, PLEASE REPLY AND NOTIFY THE SENDER ONLY AND DELETE THE MESSAGE.
UNAUTHORIZED INTERCEPTION OF THIS E-MAIL IS A VIOLATION OF FEDERAL LAW. THIS COMMUNICATION DOES NOT REFLECT AN INTENTION BY THE SENDER OR THE
SENDER'S PRINCIPAL TO CONDUCT A TRANSACTION OR MAKE ANY AGREEMENT BY ELECTRONIC MEANS.

From: Katie McBryde <Katie McBryde@eogresources.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 2:24 PM

To: Barry Riley <barry.riley@blackbuckresources.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Blackbuck - Patriot SWD Amended Location

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Barry —

Thanks for the call today. EOG’s planned development in Section 9 & 10, T25S, R27E is East-West Development with
surface locations in Section 10. Current development has a wellbore location on the 330’ FSL line.

Our request is that Blackbuck amend your application for the subject SWD to Unit M, Section 9, T25S, R27E: 114’ FWL,
300’ (or below) FSL. We request this amendment due to anti-collision issues within our development plan. The closer to
the southern lease line the better, just anywhere below 300 FSL.

Thanks again,
Katie

Katie McBryde

Landman, Lead — Midland Division

EOG Resources, Inc.

Office: 432.848.9022 | Mobile: 432.230.1836
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